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Statement from Xavier Becerra on  

California Democratic Party Endorsement Results 
 

SAN DIEGO – Xavier Becerra today issued the following statement after the California Democratic Party 
announced the results of its endorsement convention held in San Diego. No candidate received the 
necessary votes to secure the Party endorsement for Attorney General.  
  
“I'm deeply honored to have received the support of so many California Democratic Party delegates,” 
Becerra said. “I owe my campaign staff and team of awesome volunteers a big shout-out. We will continue 
to build toward victory in the Primary and General elections. Working with vigor and determination, we 
will make 2018 an historic year for Democrats.” 
  
Xavier Becerra became California’s 33rd Attorney General in January of 2017 when he was nominated by 
Governor Jerry Brown and confirmed by the California State Legislature. Becerra’s work as California’s chief 
law enforcement officer follows more than two decades of service representing the people of Los Angeles in 
the U.S. House of Representatives. Prior to that, he served as a state assemblyman and California deputy 
attorney general. 
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